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Black Creek Village Library Display and Exhibits Policy 
 

 
The Black Creek Village Library welcomes the opportunity to allow 
community groups and individuals to use the various display and exhibit 
areas in the building. Hallway bulletin board space is provided for postings 
of an educational, cultural, intellectual, charitable or recreational nature 
provided there is room for such displays and they are of reasonable size. 
Display areas may also be used for materials from the Library’s collection, or 
to publicize library services, collections, or activities. 
 
No poster, display, exhibit, pamphlet, brochure, leaflet, or booklet shall be 
exhibited, displayed or placed in the library for distribution without 
permission from the Library director. 
 
No outside organization or individual shall be permitted to display or 
exhibit any materials, leaflets, or posters which advocate the election or 
defeat of a candidate for public office, or which advocate an affirmative or 
negative vote for or against any proposition, whether political or otherwise. 
 
No organization or individual shall be permitted to place in the library any 
box, receptacle or canister which solicits donations, without prior approval 
of the Library director. 
  
The Library does not endorse content nor imply agreement or disagreement 
with beliefs or viewpoints expressed in the exhibits or display areas. 
  
Library staff shall remove bulletin board postings and events notices as 
appropriate and discard notices unless otherwise notified. 
 


